
RESULTS RADIO

August 28, 2014

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
Office of the Secretary
445 12th Street, SW
Washington, DC 20554

Re: KHRD Auxiliary Antenna authorization BXLH-20060206ADL

Dear Ms. Dortch:
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Results Radio of Redding Licensee, LLC, licensee of the above referenced auxiliary antenna
authorization seeks to surrender that authorization since the subject antenna was moved to a
different location on the same tower at a slightly higher elevation and is currently licensed under
BXLH-20091228AD1. BXLH-20060206ADL is therefore not needed and should be cancelled.
Both authorizations are associated with FM station KHRD, Facility ID 82720.

If more information is needed, I can be reached at 707-546-9185 during office hours, or by email
at roncsonic.net.

Sincerely,

RonaLd E. Castro
Chief Technical Officer
Results Radio, LLC

Enclosed: Original and three copies
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